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THE PRIME MINISTER

Dear Mr. President,
Thank you for your message of 5 June about the

preparations for the Puerto Rico Surmit.
I have asked John Hunt to be my personal
representative and he will look forward to hearing

from George Shultz.

with warm personal regards,

James Callaghan.

The President of the United States of America.
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